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HELLA develops artificial driving noise for electric vehicles – 
AVAS 

The acoustic warning system increases the road safety of electric, hybrid and 
fuel cell vehicles 

Lippstadt, 09 October 2019. Lighting and electronics expert HELLA gives vehicles 
with noiseless engines a sound similar to a conventional internal combustion engine. 
This enables road users to better hear approaching vehicles and therefore warns them 
of their presence. The new Acoustic Vehicle Alerting System (AVAS) will be presented 
by HELLA for the first time from the 18 October to 23 October at the leading trade fair 
Busworld in Brussels (Hall 1, stand 145). 

Since 1 July 2019, in order to protect road users such as pedestrians, cyclists and the 
visually impaired, new types of electric, hybrid and fuel cell vehicles in the European 
Union have had to be fitted with an acoustic signal as standard. This sound makes 
otherwise silent vehicles very audible. Similar regulations apply in the USA and China. 
HELLA has now developed this type of acoustic warning system for use in passenger 
cars, commercial vehicles and buses.  

At speeds below 20 km/h, the HELLA warning system AVAS simulates a noise that 
rises in intensity when the speed increases. The AVAS also automatically generates an 
acoustic signal when reversing. At speeds above 20 km/h, the simulated engine sound 
is silenced as the sound of the tyres rolling on the road is loud enough.  

A standard sound is stored in the compact sensor and can be adopted. Customer-
specific driving noises can be developed on request. 

 

Please note:  
This text and relevant visual material can also be found in our press database at: 
www.hella.com/press 
 

http://www.hella.com/hella-com/7634.html?rdeLocale=en
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HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA, Lippstadt: HELLA is a listed, globally positioned family business 
with over 125 locations in around 35 countries. With sales of € 7 billion in the fiscal year 
2018/2019 and 39,000 employees, HELLA is one of the leading automotive suppliers. HELLA 
specialises in innovative lighting systems and vehicle electronics and has been an important 
partner to the automotive industry and aftermarket for more than a century. Furthermore, in its 
Special Applications segment, HELLA develops, manufactures and sells lighting and electronic 
products for specialist vehicles.  
 
For more information please contact: 
Dr. Markus Richter 
Company Spokesperson 
HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA 
Rixbecker Straße 75 
59552 Lippstadt 
Germany 
Phone: +49 (0)2941 38-7545 
Fax: +49 (0)2941 38-477545 
Markus.Richter@hella.com 
www.hella.com  
 
 
 
 


